## KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Phone (907) 714-8888 Soldotna, Alaska Fax (907) 262-9645

March 3, 2008

TO:

Board of Education

FROM:

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH:

Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Approval of Resignations – Item 10 a (6)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved:

Kenneth DiMarzio

Vocational Ed

Nikiski Middle/High,

effective at the end of the

2007-08 school year

Janice Hagan-Delaney

Grade 1

K-Beach Elementary.

effective at the end of the

2007-08 school year

Kenneth DiMarzio PO box 7415 Nikiski, AK 99635 February 20, 2008

John O'Brian Principal Nikiski Middle / High School P.O. Box 7112 Nikiski, AK 99635

## Dear John O'Brian:

With this letter, I hereby submit my resignation from the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District, effective May 23, 2008, to further my career in teaching.

I wish you good luck and continued success.

Sincerely,

Kenneth DiMarzio

Technology Education Teacher

All habot

March 1, 2008

Tim Peterson Director, Human Resources Kenai Peninsula Borough School District

After 20 years of service for the KPBSD I would like to offer my resignation effective at the end of the 2007-2008 contract.

I am looking forward to retirement!

Cordially,

Janice Hagan-Delaney